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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – N17040413 
 
Chrysler Group LLC (Chrysler) announced a safety recall on certain 2012 model year: 
 
 (MK49) Jeep Compass (4x4 only & 2.4L engine) 

 

 (MK74) Jeep Patriot (4x4 only & 2.4L engine) 
 
The above vehicles are equipped with a saddle style fuel tank and may experience a 
condition where the transfer of fuel from the secondary side of the fuel tank to the 
primary side of the fuel tank is interrupted.  This could cause the engine to stall without 
warning under certain driving conditions. 
 
Chrysler will conduct a voluntary safety recall on all affected vehicles to replace the fuel 
tank internal fuel transfer tube. 
 
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established methods 
used in the past. 
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries on 
involved vehicles. 
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